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motor control technology continues to play a vital role in the
initiative to eliminate or at least decrease petroleum dependency and
greenhouse gas emissions around the world increased motor efficiency
is a crucial aspect of this science in the global transition to clean
power use in areas such as industrial applications and home appliances
but particularly in the design of vehicles summarizes the evolution of
motor driving units toward high efficiency low cost high power density
and flexible interface with other components ac motor control and
electric vehicle applications addresses the topics mentioned in its
title but also elaborates on motor design perspective such as back emf
harmonics loss flux saturation and reluctance torque etc maintaining
theoretical integrity in ac motor modeling and control throughout the
author focuses on the benefits and simplicity of the rotor field
oriented control describing the basics of pwm inverter and sensors he
also clarifies the fundamentals of electric vehicles and their
associated dynamics motor issues and battery limits a powerful
compendium of practical information this book serves as an overall
useful tool for the design and control of high efficiency motors when
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it comes to their personal transportation today s youth have shunned
the large heavy performance cars of their parents generation and
instead embraced what has become known as the sport compact smaller
lightweight modern sports cars of predominantly japanese manufacture
these cars respond well to performance modifications due to their
light weight and technology laden high revving engines and by far the
most sought after and modified cars are the hondas and acuras of the
mid 80s to the present an extremely popular method of improving
vehicle performance is a process known as engine swapping engine
swapping consists of removing a more powerful engine from a better
equipped or more modern vehicle and installing it into your own it is
one of the most efficient and affordable methods of improving your
vehicle s performance this book covers in detail all the most popular
performance swaps for honda civic accord and prelude as well as the
acura integra it includes vital information on electrics fit and
drivetrain compatibility design considerations step by step
instruction and costs this book is must have for the honda enthusiast
thermal management of electric vehicle battery systems provides a
thorough examination of various conventional and cutting edge electric
vehicle ev battery thermal management systems including phase change
material that are currently used in the industry as well as being
proposed for future ev batteries it covers how to select the right
thermal management design configuration and parameters for the users
battery chemistry applications and operating conditions and provides
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guidance on the setup instrumentation and operation of their thermal
management systems tms in the most efficient and effective manner this
book provides the reader with the necessary information to develop a
capable battery tms that can keep the cells operating within the ideal
operating temperature ranges and uniformities while minimizing the
associated energy consumption cost and environmental impact the
procedures used are explained step by step and generic and widely used
parameters are utilized as much as possible to enable the reader to
incorporate the conducted analyses to the systems they are working on
also included are comprehensive thermodynamic modelling and analyses
of tmss as well as databanks of component costs and environmental
impacts which can be useful for providing new ideas on improving
vehicle designs key features discusses traditional and cutting edge
technologies as well as research directions covers thermal management
systems and their selection for different vehicles and applications
includes case studies and practical examples from the industry covers
thermodynamic analyses and assessment methods including those based on
energy and exergy as well as exergoeconomic exergoenvironmental and
enviroeconomic techniques accompanied by a website hosting codes
models and economic and environmental databases as well as various
related information thermal management of electric vehicle battery
systems is a unique book on electric vehicle thermal management
systems for researchers and practitioners in industry and is also a
suitable textbook for senior level undergraduate and graduate courses
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this book outlines issues related to massive integration of electric
and plug in hybrid electric vehicles into power grids electricity is
becoming the preferred energy vector for the next new generation of
road vehicles it is widely acknowledged that road vehicles based on
full electric or hybrid drives can mitigate problems related to fossil
fuel dependence this book explains the emerging and understanding of
storage systems for electric and plug in hybrid vehicles the
recharging stations for these types of vehicles might represent a
great advantage for the electric grid by facilitating integration of
renewable and distributed energy production this book presents a broad
review from analyzing current literature to on going research projects
about the new power technologies related to the various charging
architectures for electric and plug in hybrid vehicles specifically
focusing on dc fast charging operations as well as grid connected
power converters and the full range of energy storage systems these
key components are analyzed for distributed generation and charging
system integration into micro grids the authors demonstrate that these
storage systems represent effective interfaces for the control and
management of renewable and sustainable distributed energy resources
new standards and applications are emerging from micro grid pilot
projects around the world and case studies demonstrate the convenience
and feasibility of distributed energy management the material in this
unique volume discusses potential avenues for further research toward
achieving more reliable more secure and cleaner energy a comprehensive
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guide to modifying the d b and h series honda and acura engines the
honda k series engine was introduced in 2001 replacing the b series as
the engine of choice for honda enthusiasts these new k series engines
are the most powerful stock honda acura engines you can get they
featured new technology such as a roller rocker valvetrain better
flowing heads and advanced variable cam timing technology that made
these engines suddenly the thing to have and that s where the engine
swappers come in in honda k series engine swaps author aaron bonk
guides you through all the details facts and figures you will need to
complete a successful k series swap into your older chassis all the
different engine variants are covered as well as interchangeability
compatibility which accessories work wiring and controls operation
drivetrain considerations and more while you can still modify your
existing b series dollar for dollar you can t make more power than you
can with a honda k series engine if you have an older chassis and are
looking for a serious injection of power and technology swapping a k
series engine is a great option honda k series engine swaps will tell
you everything you need to know uncover the technology behind hybrids
and make an intelligent decision when purchasing your next vehicle
with one billion cars expected to be on the roads of the world in the
near future the potential for war over oil and the negative
environmental effects of emissions will be greater than ever before
now is the time to seriously consider an alte hybrid energy systems
integrate multiple sources of power generation storage and transport
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mechanisms and can facilitate increased usage of cleaner renewable and
more efficient energy sources hybrid power generation storage and
grids discusses hybrid energy systems from fundamentals through
applications and discusses generation storage and grids highlights
fundamentals and applications of hybrid energy storage discusses use
in hybrid and electric vehicles and home energy needs discusses issues
related to hybrid renewable energy systems connected to the utility
grid describes the usefulness of hybrid microgrids and various forms
of off grid energy such as mini grids nanogrids and stand alone
systems covers the use of hybrid renewable energy systems for rural
electrification around the world discusses various forms and
applications of hybrid energy systems hybrid energy storage hybrid
microgrids and hybrid off grid energy systems details simulation and
optimization of hybrid renewable energy systems this book is aimed at
advanced students and researchers in academia government and industry
seeking a comprehensive overview of the basics technologies and
applications of hybrid energy systems popular mechanics inspires
instructs and influences readers to help them master the modern world
whether it s practical diy home improvement tips gadgets and digital
technology information on the newest cars or the latest breakthroughs
in science pm is the ultimate guide to our high tech lifestyle
important factor in political decision making is a public opinion as
well therefore it is very important to raise global ecological
awareness and wider public education regarding ecology goal of this
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book is to bring closer to the readers new drive technologies that are
intended to environment and nature protection the book presents modern
technique achievements and technologies applied in the implementation
of electric vehicles special attention was paid to energy efficiency
of ev s also today s trends mathematical models and computer design
elements of future cars are presented each year car manufacturers
release new production models that are unique and innovative the
production model is the result of a lengthy process of testing
aerodynamics safety engine components and vehicle styling the new
technologies introduced in these vehicles reflect changing standards
as well as trends of the market from acura to volvo this book provides
a snapshot of the key engineering concepts and trends of the passenger
vehicle industry over the course of a year for each of the 43 new
production models articles from automotive engineering international
aei magazine detail technology developments as well as a comprehensive
look at the 2013 passenger car models this book provides those with an
interest in new vehicles with all the information on the key
automotive engineering and technology advancements of the year aei s
association with sae international guarantees that these articles come
from a trusted and reliable source with a reputation 100 plus years in
the making the 2013 passenger car yearbook features articles covering
a wide variety of topics from styling safety testing hybrid systems
powertrain designs lightweighting and materials interviews with key
designers and engineers offer the reader an in depth look at the
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strategies behind the year s technology advancements this yearbook is
a must read to any vehicle enthusiast or engineer the 2013 passenger
car yearbook explores where automotive engineering and styling is
heading in years to come and where it has come from in the past before
earth came launches a new series collecting the early pioneering pulp
magazine novelettes of john russell fearn with the first ever
reprinting of before earth came and subconscious both stories abound
with unbridled imagination and a sense of wonder examples of the
pioneering stories being written in sf more than 80 years ago in
before earth came fearn s storyline of how alien scientists facing the
imminent utter destruction of their planet seek to preserve their
heritage by sending it to earth was later copied by the creators of
superman and subconscious was one of the very first sf stories to
utilize the theory of charles fort that we are property a theme that
has echoed down science fiction ever since
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motor control technology continues to play a vital role in the
initiative to eliminate or at least decrease petroleum dependency and
greenhouse gas emissions around the world increased motor efficiency
is a crucial aspect of this science in the global transition to clean
power use in areas such as industrial applications and home appliances
but particularly in the design of vehicles summarizes the evolution of
motor driving units toward high efficiency low cost high power density
and flexible interface with other components ac motor control and
electric vehicle applications addresses the topics mentioned in its
title but also elaborates on motor design perspective such as back emf
harmonics loss flux saturation and reluctance torque etc maintaining
theoretical integrity in ac motor modeling and control throughout the
author focuses on the benefits and simplicity of the rotor field
oriented control describing the basics of pwm inverter and sensors he
also clarifies the fundamentals of electric vehicles and their
associated dynamics motor issues and battery limits a powerful
compendium of practical information this book serves as an overall
useful tool for the design and control of high efficiency motors
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when it comes to their personal transportation today s youth have
shunned the large heavy performance cars of their parents generation
and instead embraced what has become known as the sport compact
smaller lightweight modern sports cars of predominantly japanese
manufacture these cars respond well to performance modifications due
to their light weight and technology laden high revving engines and by
far the most sought after and modified cars are the hondas and acuras
of the mid 80s to the present an extremely popular method of improving
vehicle performance is a process known as engine swapping engine
swapping consists of removing a more powerful engine from a better
equipped or more modern vehicle and installing it into your own it is
one of the most efficient and affordable methods of improving your
vehicle s performance this book covers in detail all the most popular
performance swaps for honda civic accord and prelude as well as the
acura integra it includes vital information on electrics fit and
drivetrain compatibility design considerations step by step
instruction and costs this book is must have for the honda enthusiast
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thermal management of electric vehicle battery systems provides a
thorough examination of various conventional and cutting edge electric
vehicle ev battery thermal management systems including phase change
material that are currently used in the industry as well as being
proposed for future ev batteries it covers how to select the right
thermal management design configuration and parameters for the users
battery chemistry applications and operating conditions and provides
guidance on the setup instrumentation and operation of their thermal
management systems tms in the most efficient and effective manner this
book provides the reader with the necessary information to develop a
capable battery tms that can keep the cells operating within the ideal
operating temperature ranges and uniformities while minimizing the
associated energy consumption cost and environmental impact the
procedures used are explained step by step and generic and widely used
parameters are utilized as much as possible to enable the reader to
incorporate the conducted analyses to the systems they are working on
also included are comprehensive thermodynamic modelling and analyses
of tmss as well as databanks of component costs and environmental
impacts which can be useful for providing new ideas on improving
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vehicle designs key features discusses traditional and cutting edge
technologies as well as research directions covers thermal management
systems and their selection for different vehicles and applications
includes case studies and practical examples from the industry covers
thermodynamic analyses and assessment methods including those based on
energy and exergy as well as exergoeconomic exergoenvironmental and
enviroeconomic techniques accompanied by a website hosting codes
models and economic and environmental databases as well as various
related information thermal management of electric vehicle battery
systems is a unique book on electric vehicle thermal management
systems for researchers and practitioners in industry and is also a
suitable textbook for senior level undergraduate and graduate courses
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this book outlines issues related to massive integration of electric
and plug in hybrid electric vehicles into power grids electricity is
becoming the preferred energy vector for the next new generation of
road vehicles it is widely acknowledged that road vehicles based on
full electric or hybrid drives can mitigate problems related to fossil
fuel dependence this book explains the emerging and understanding of
storage systems for electric and plug in hybrid vehicles the
recharging stations for these types of vehicles might represent a
great advantage for the electric grid by facilitating integration of
renewable and distributed energy production this book presents a broad
review from analyzing current literature to on going research projects
about the new power technologies related to the various charging
architectures for electric and plug in hybrid vehicles specifically
focusing on dc fast charging operations as well as grid connected
power converters and the full range of energy storage systems these
key components are analyzed for distributed generation and charging
system integration into micro grids the authors demonstrate that these
storage systems represent effective interfaces for the control and
management of renewable and sustainable distributed energy resources
new standards and applications are emerging from micro grid pilot
projects around the world and case studies demonstrate the convenience
and feasibility of distributed energy management the material in this
unique volume discusses potential avenues for further research toward
achieving more reliable more secure and cleaner energy
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a comprehensive guide to modifying the d b and h series honda and
acura engines

Honda Engine Swaps
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the honda k series engine was introduced in 2001 replacing the b
series as the engine of choice for honda enthusiasts these new k
series engines are the most powerful stock honda acura engines you can
get they featured new technology such as a roller rocker valvetrain
better flowing heads and advanced variable cam timing technology that
made these engines suddenly the thing to have and that s where the
engine swappers come in in honda k series engine swaps author aaron
bonk guides you through all the details facts and figures you will
need to complete a successful k series swap into your older chassis
all the different engine variants are covered as well as
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interchangeability compatibility which accessories work wiring and
controls operation drivetrain considerations and more while you can
still modify your existing b series dollar for dollar you can t make
more power than you can with a honda k series engine if you have an
older chassis and are looking for a serious injection of power and
technology swapping a k series engine is a great option honda k series
engine swaps will tell you everything you need to know
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uncover the technology behind hybrids and make an intelligent decision
when purchasing your next vehicle with one billion cars expected to be
on the roads of the world in the near future the potential for war
over oil and the negative environmental effects of emissions will be
greater than ever before now is the time to seriously consider an alte
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hybrid energy systems integrate multiple sources of power generation
storage and transport mechanisms and can facilitate increased usage of
cleaner renewable and more efficient energy sources hybrid power
generation storage and grids discusses hybrid energy systems from
fundamentals through applications and discusses generation storage and
grids highlights fundamentals and applications of hybrid energy
storage discusses use in hybrid and electric vehicles and home energy
needs discusses issues related to hybrid renewable energy systems
connected to the utility grid describes the usefulness of hybrid
microgrids and various forms of off grid energy such as mini grids
nanogrids and stand alone systems covers the use of hybrid renewable
energy systems for rural electrification around the world discusses
various forms and applications of hybrid energy systems hybrid energy
storage hybrid microgrids and hybrid off grid energy systems details
simulation and optimization of hybrid renewable energy systems this
book is aimed at advanced students and researchers in academia
government and industry seeking a comprehensive overview of the basics
technologies and applications of hybrid energy systems

Thermal Management of Electric Vehicle Battery
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Systems

2016-12-29

popular mechanics inspires instructs and influences readers to help
them master the modern world whether it s practical diy home
improvement tips gadgets and digital technology information on the
newest cars or the latest breakthroughs in science pm is the ultimate
guide to our high tech lifestyle

Technologies and Applications for Smart
Charging of Electric and Plug-in Hybrid
Vehicles

2016-12-30

important factor in political decision making is a public opinion as
well therefore it is very important to raise global ecological
awareness and wider public education regarding ecology goal of this
book is to bring closer to the readers new drive technologies that are
intended to environment and nature protection the book presents modern
technique achievements and technologies applied in the implementation
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of electric vehicles special attention was paid to energy efficiency
of ev s also today s trends mathematical models and computer design
elements of future cars are presented

Honda/Acura Engine Performance
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each year car manufacturers release new production models that are
unique and innovative the production model is the result of a lengthy
process of testing aerodynamics safety engine components and vehicle
styling the new technologies introduced in these vehicles reflect
changing standards as well as trends of the market from acura to volvo
this book provides a snapshot of the key engineering concepts and
trends of the passenger vehicle industry over the course of a year for
each of the 43 new production models articles from automotive
engineering international aei magazine detail technology developments
as well as a comprehensive look at the 2013 passenger car models this
book provides those with an interest in new vehicles with all the
information on the key automotive engineering and technology
advancements of the year aei s association with sae international
guarantees that these articles come from a trusted and reliable source
with a reputation 100 plus years in the making the 2013 passenger car
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yearbook features articles covering a wide variety of topics from
styling safety testing hybrid systems powertrain designs
lightweighting and materials interviews with key designers and
engineers offer the reader an in depth look at the strategies behind
the year s technology advancements this yearbook is a must read to any
vehicle enthusiast or engineer the 2013 passenger car yearbook
explores where automotive engineering and styling is heading in years
to come and where it has come from in the past
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before earth came launches a new series collecting the early
pioneering pulp magazine novelettes of john russell fearn with the
first ever reprinting of before earth came and subconscious both
stories abound with unbridled imagination and a sense of wonder
examples of the pioneering stories being written in sf more than 80
years ago in before earth came fearn s storyline of how alien
scientists facing the imminent utter destruction of their planet seek
to preserve their heritage by sending it to earth was later copied by
the creators of superman and subconscious was one of the very first sf
stories to utilize the theory of charles fort that we are property a
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theme that has echoed down science fiction ever since
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